
Public Contracts Review Board 

 

Errata Corrige regarding: 

 

Case 1295 – CT 2024/2018 - Tender for the Supply of Various Ventilators Units for the ITU 

Department at Mater Dei Hospital over a period of Two Years. 

 

The Public Contracts Review Board would like to notify that paragraph c) on page 4 should read as 

follows and not as inadvertently stated: 

“c) Directs the Authority to issue, by way of a clarification note, an amendment to clauses A6.10 and 

B6.10 to read as follows: 

 

                               The manufacturer is required to submit documented                                                                  

proof, that the firm has a minimum track record of manufacturing           N/A        Mandatory                              

medical equipment for at least 20 years. Failing this offer will be                                             

refused irrevocably.”                                                                                                                                

 

 

Any inconvenience is regretted. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr Anthony Cassar                                          Dr Charles Cassar                                Mr Richard A. Matrenza 
Chairman                                                          Member                                                Member 
 
9 April 2019 


